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Johnson, Roy

From: John Lapaglia [johni@icc.net]

Sent:  Monday, Aprii 08, 2002 9:15 AM

To: Ken Thomet; Mike Noullett; Bill Morris; John Martin; Roy Johnson; Ron Briggs; Richard H Bate; Joe Acosta
Subject: Change of Address

Gentlemen,

Our Geologist Steve Mckenzie has finally gotten wise to the fact, it is much easier tc have your office in your home, rather than
commute two hours to the old office on Westpark each day, in Houston grid-lock traffic. Please make note of the new telephone and
mailing address of Steve McKenzie

Lapaglia

—--- Original Message —---

From: StvnMcKenzie@aol.com

joedcorners@yahoo.com ; d.liflywhite@mindspring.com ; bil@morrisandbrown.com ; bjon@lcc.net
Sent: Monday, April 08, 2002 9:50 AM

Subject: (no subject)

Gentlemen,

We are pleased to announce the new address for Sonoma Energy Corporation's Houston Office:
Sonoma Energy Corporation

Exploration & Engineering Department

6524 San Felipe, #95

Houston, Texas 77057

281-293-8432 Phone/Fax

Please make a note of the new changes effective immediately.

Thanks,

Steven McKenzie

4/8/2002



